
PDHR/Brčko Supervisor Mennuti urges citizens in District to vote
on Sunday

Principal Deputy High Representative and Brčko District Supervisor Jonathan Mennuti urges all voters in the District
to use their democratic right and vote in the General Elections on Sunday, taking an active part in deciding who
should lead this country in the next four years.

Over the past few years, people in Brčko have had the opportunity to witness how stagnation can be reversed
when there is political responsibility and participation, both in the ruling majority and the opposition, and the
awareness of a common goal of prosperity for the entire community.

A lot more still needs to be done, but Brčko has demonstrated the right way out of the deadlock. Now it is time to
demand the same change of course on other levels of government in Bosnia and Herzegovina. And it starts with
the vote on Sunday.

PDHR/Supervisor Mennuti expressed his full support to relevant bodies working to ensure the integrity and smooth
conduct of the election process.

The international community is here as a reliable partner to help the citizens and institutions of this country, to
restore Bosnia and Herzegovina to the path of prosperity, one that its citizens deserve, PDHR/Supervisor Mennuti
concluded.
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